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24th March 2025 

YN-Y6 International Week Paper Making Workshop 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We hope this letter finds you well. We are excited to inform you that the week beginning 16th June 2025 
will be our school's International Week, a wonderful opportunity for students to engage with global 
topics and cultures. This year's theme is Rainforests and Deforestation, where we will explore the 
importance of rainforests, the impacts of deforestation, and how we can work towards a more 
sustainable future. 

As part of the celebrations, we have arranged a special Paper Making Workshop in collaboration with 
The Art Room. The workshop will take place on the 18th and 19th June and will be tailored to each 
year group from Nursery through to Year 6. The children will have the chance to create their own 
paper from recycled materials, which they will then bring home as a reminder of the importance of 
recycling and sustainability. 

To cover the costs of materials for the workshop, we kindly ask for a voluntary contribution of £2.12 
per child. Payments can be made via ParentPay, where you will find further instructions on how to 
complete the payment. If you have any issues accessing ParentPay, please do speak with the school 
office who will be happy to help.  

We look forward to a fun and educational week and thank you in advance for your support in making 
this event a success. 

 

Kindest Regards, 

 

Miss Picton 

International Lead  
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